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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Parent Support Workshop: Using technology to support communication at Etone 

Following our continued successful programme of parental support workshops, we are excited to be 

hosting our next session. The goal of these workshops is to look at different elements of school life 

and consider how your child can be supported both in school and at home to maximise their potential. 

All materials form these sessions will then be uploaded to our website. 

We would therefore like to invite you to the next event: 

Parent/Carer Support Workshop: Using technology to support communication at Etone 

Location:  Online 

Date:   Wednesday 26th February 

Time:   6:00pm - 6:50pm 

As part of our ‘Life at Etone’ series of sessions, this instalment will be a supportive session that looks 

to provide parents with information about how to use our communication systems, the approach in 

place to support pupils and where to find key information about the school. 

As part of the session there will be an opportunity to ask any questions or arrange 

troubleshooting sessions with a member of staff looking at; The Matrix Academy App 

(WeDuc), our website and other applications used by our school.  

This event will be virtual and a link to join will be sent following confirmation of 

attendance. If you would like to attend this event, please complete the MS Form by 

clicking or scanning the QR code. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school. We look forward to welcoming 

you to the event online. 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=hVh-eMTdU0Wnv6udzkyo6k_N3mOHCk5AtdvBJjJr4MBURjVFVUJHOFFTQTdMRk9UQUlEV1AwUzFEMy4u

